GREETINGS!

. Dear Fellow Laborers,

We are excited to have started the deputation chapter of our

lives. As the month of September approached, we felt God guiding
us to go full time into ministry. As August came to an end, we began
to shift our focus from our secular jobs and finalize all we needed to
start deputation.

We almost immediately felt the enemy begin to attack us as
our time to have COVID arrived. We are grateful we had a mostly
mild case and were able to overcome the virus before we began our
travels!

We left the RV park we had been staying at for about a year
on the 16™ of September and headed to Duncan, OK for our first

meeting. We had a wonderful time as we served at the church and

JeI' emy & JOIlela gave our presentation for the first time. We are grateful God gave us
the opportunity to meet some of our great brethren in the faith.
B cnn ett The following weekend we had our second Missions

Conference in Gatesville, TX. We were able to partner with the
Missionaries to Southern Brazil Martins, missionaries to Portugal, and Evangelist Monty Martin and
his wife in serving the church and presenting our mission to them.
We had a wonderful time of fellowship that weekend, and on Sunday
evening, the church voted and took us on for support —- PRAISE
THE LORD! The blessings continued that week when we visited
another Baptist church in Haslet, TX who also took us on for
support! God is so good! We are excited to continue to meet pastors

Sending Church and churches as we seek to serve them and raise support to get to the
; mission field of Southern Brazil.

Worth Baptist Church We are so grateful for all the prayers from our home church
Fort Worth, TX family at Worth Baptist Church and for all the support we have from

o them! We are grateful for the protection God has given us, and look
Missions Agency forward to all He has in store for us as we travel on deputation.
Independent Baptist Fellowship Please continue to pray for our travels and meetings as we stand for
International truth, seek God’s guidance, and serve in the churches we visit.

In Christ,

Contact Us Jeremy & Joneia Bennett

Email: jbennett@the2819mission.org
Call or Text: (206)849-3874

Visit our website: the2819mission.org PRAISES & PRAYER REQUESTS
‘ Praises!

- We have begun deputation
- Safe travels

- New supporting churches
Prayer Requests

- Travels and good health

- Scheduling meetings and missions conferences



